By:  Recreation Services
Public Hearing: 04/27/21
Adopted: 04/27/21

WASILLA PLANNING COMMISSION
RESOLUTION SERIAL NO. 21-04

A RESOLUTION OF THE WASILLA PLANNING COMMISSION SUPPORTING A
RECOMMENDATION BY THE WASILLA PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION
(RESO #21-01) TO THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL REGARDING DEVELOPMENT
OF ADDITIONAL SOCCER FIELDS BY THE WASILLA YOUTH SOCCER
ASSOCIATION AT THE BUMPUS RECREATIONAL AREA LOCATED ON TAX
PARCEL D4, SECTION 5, TOWNSHIP 17 NORTH, RANGE 1 WEST, SEWARD
MERIDIAN.

WHEREAS, the mission of the Wasilla Parks and Recreation Commission is to
provide optimum service levels to the public as cost-effectively as possible, promote a
healthy community, provide a safe environment and a quality lifestyle, and promote
maximum citizen participation in government; and

WHEREAS, pursuant to Wasilla Municipal Code (WMC) 2.64.010(B), the
purpose of the Wasilla Parks and Recreation Commission is to advise the City on
matters pertaining to parks and recreation facilities; and

WHEREAS, pursuant to WMC 2.64.010(C)(1), the Wasilla Parks and Recreation
Commission is to coordinate with and obtain approval of the Planning Commission on
site locations and general development plans for parks and recreation facilities; and

WHEREAS, pursuant to WMC 2.64.010(C)(2), the Parks and Recreation
Commission is to make recommendations to the City Council for general and specific
development of parks and recreation facilities and programs; and

WHEREAS, the Wasilla Parks and Recreation Commission adopted Resolution
Serial No. 21-01 on March 10, 2021, which supports the development of additional

soccer fields at the Bumpus Ballfield Complex.
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WHEREAS, the Planning Commission recognizes the importance of
implementing healthy activities and recreational opportunities for city residents of all
ages and skill level; and

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Wasilla Planning Commission
hereby supports the development of additional soccer fields at the Bumpus Ballfield
Complex as recommended by the Wasilla Parks and Recreation Commission.

ADOPTED by the Wasilla Planning Commission on April 27, 2021.

APPROVED:
Eric Bushnell, Chair Date
ATTEST: /414/(
L4
Tina Crawford/AICP, City Planner
VOTE: Pass Unanimously
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